
21. COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS 2001 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Clare Sullivan, Community Secretary, DDI 372-2615  

Corporate Plan Output:   

 
 The purpose of this report is to outline the timetable and seek the Board’s approval of the timetable for 

the Community Service Awards for 2001. 
 
 The Board, has for a number of years run a Community Service Awards Scheme.  Advertisements 

inviting nominations for Community awards are placed in the Star and local newspapers and residents’ 
associations are advised. 

 
 It is suggested that the Community Awards Scheme be continued again this year in the same format 

as in the past.  However, because of the elections in October the timeframe for the awards may have 
to be condensed.  A closing date for nominations is suggested for Monday, 23 July 2001.  The Board 
could approve the successful nominations at its Capital Works Budget Planning Seminar meeting on 
23 August with the awards presented prior to the Community Focus Forum meeting on 20 September 
2001.     

 
 Recommendation: That the Community Service Awards Scheme operate again this year as 

outlined in this report. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 


